
Housing Innovation Program 
Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) Cancellation
This notice serves to alert applicants that effective October 5, 2022 the Housing Innovation Program NOFA is cancelled. MFA’s intention is to re-open the NOFA in November or December 2022 after revision to the NOFA, including a funding source substitution. The intention is to allow for more flexibility for projects. 
Any inquiries regarding the program or the NOFA should be directed to:
Robyn Powell at rpowell@housingnm.org
or
Ted Chavez at tchavez@housingnm.orhg 

